
Berea, Ohio (September 6, 2016)  NOSHOK is pleased to  
announce the addition of a new key team member,  
Kristen Ryan, who has taken on the role of Customer  
Support Manager effective immediately.

Over the last four months, Kristen has undergone intensive  
product training in our facility to provide her with a strong  
knowledge base of our products and applications, and prepare 
her for this important role.

Kristen has a Bachelor of Science from Baldwin-Wallace  
College and brings 20 years of professional customer  
support experience in manufacturing and technology  
industries to NOSHOK. Her background includes positions 
in Customer Support, Sales, and Project Management with  
companies including Parker Hannifin Corporation, Hydraulic 
Valve Division. 

This experience along with her strong commitment to  
customer relationship building will make Kristen a great  
asset to the NOSHOK team.

Please join us in welcoming Kristen to the NOSHOK team!
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For more information on NOSHOK products, please visit our website at http://www.noshok.com
Contact: Sheryl Pritt, Mktg. Manager, 1010 West Bagley Rd., Berea, Ohio 44017, 440.243.0888 x4541 spritt@noshok.com
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